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MEMORANDUM

July 15,2021
To: DeKalb County Board of Commissioners

From: Robert Patrick, District 1
Board of Commissioners

Subject: Mid-Year Budget Review Project Requests: Sidewalk Mapping System

As part of the mid-year budget review, District 1 would like to request the Board of
Commissioner and County Administration to consider the following projects for the FY2021-
2022 budget.

e Sidewalk Mapping: The County should consider a comprehensive sidewalk inventory
mapping system that would identify accessibility, barriers, and other pertinent
information related to the County’s sidewalk network. The purpose of such a system
would allow the County to identify areas where connectivity and accessibly may need
improvements.



